
 
 
  Enjoy Summer Reading! 

 

The Swallow School Library staff is encouraging 

students to enjoy summer reading and take advantage of 

borrowing books from the Swallow Library for the 

entire summer​. Each student may check out up to 10 

books. Since our library is closed for the summer, these 

books are not due until the beginning of the new school 

year.  

  Parents are required to complete a permission slip 

for ​each child​ checking out books. (See below)  In order to participate in summer checkout, 

students may not have any overdue books or materials.  Any outstanding bills for damaged or 

lost books must also be paid before summer checkout.  

 

Checkout will be done on Monday, June 4th through Wednesday, June 6th.  All books will be due 

on Tuesday, September 4, 2018.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. DiPietro or Mrs. 

Sanchez in the library.  

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please return the signed permission slip on or before Wednesday, June 6th. 

 

 

My child has permission to borrow books for the summer. I understand that we are responsible 

if books are lost or damaged. We will make sure the books are returned on ​Tuesday, 

September 4th​. 
 

Student’s Name: _______________________     Grade & Teacher ____________________ 

 

Parent Signature: ___________________________________ 

 

 

  


